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ATTN: Mr. O. W. Dixon, Jr. LFMB R/F (2)

Vice President - Nuclear Operations
Post Office Box 764
Columbia, South Carolina 29218

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is your Check No. 203706, dated June 19, 1984, in the amount of $4,000
which accompanied your application of the same date for Technical Specifications
relating to the Virgil C. Sunner Reactor Coolant System Flow. It is our under-
standing that this check and a copy of the application were delivered to Mr. Jon
llopkins of the Division of Licensing by Ms. Nancy Clark of your Company on
June 20,1984. Additional copies of the application were received on June 25
with a postmark date of June 20, 1984.

Since your application was filed on June 20, 1984, the effective date of the
revised 10 CFR 170 (copies enclosed), it is subject to the provisions of the re-
vised rule. This -ule requires that licensees remit an application fee of $150
with each application for license amendment, relief, exemption and other request.
Subsequently, the NRC will bill the licensee at six-month intervals for the re-

view of the application until the review is completed. The fees for license
amendments and other approvals are based on the full cost (professional staff
hours and contractual services) expended for the review. However, the maximum
which can be charged for an application is the amount in the rule in effect at
the time the amendment or other approval action is issued. This amount is cur-
rently $164,600 (10 CFR 170.21. A). Credit for the $150 application fee will be
given at the time the first bill is sent to your Company. Any applications
filed by your Company before June 20, 1984, will continue to be processed in
accordance with the fee pmvisions of 10 CFR 170.22 of the March 23, 1978
regulation.

It is requested that your Company remit the required application fee of $150
for your application which was filed on June 20, 1984. If there are questions,
please contact us on 301-;492-7225.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by:
Rpba M. Diggs

Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator

8407090206 40702 License Fee Management Branch
DR ADOCK 050 0 Office of Administration
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